
1

Izak Gilbo

From: Barbara Sadick <barbsadick@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, July 29, 2021 8:52 PM
To: Planning Info
Subject: Petition for 322 Islington Street 

To: Members of the Historic District Commission   
 
I am writing to strongly support the request, submitted by Stephen Bucklin, for renovations to 322 Islington 
Street.  
 
The carriage house on the property is currently is a state of severe deterioration and looks like it is ready to 
tumble down. It is truly an eyesore in the neighborhood.  
 
As an abutter to that property (I live at 271 Islington St.), I am thrilled that Mr. Bucklin is going to renovate 322 
Islington. I look forward to the proposed changes and I am certain that, when completed, it will be a wonderful 
improvement for the neighborhood.  
 
I urge you to grant this petition.  
 
Thank you. 
Barbara  

Barbara Sadick 
271 Islington St. 
Portsmouth  


